
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

The Milford Historical Commission meeting of April 12, 2017 was called to order by Robert Andreola, 

Chairman, at 7:10 in Memorial Hall.  Motion to accept the minutes as read was made by Ron Marino, seconded 

by Pam Fields.  Motion was unanimous. 

It was decided that the Commissioners will welcome visitors to the Museum from 12:30 to 4pm on Saturday, 

May 20 during “Celebrate Milford” day.   

Donations were made by Van Lucier that included both a High School and Grammar School diploma for Rita 

Lucier and a WWII booklet that is in excellent condition.  The family of Robert McGinnis mailed us a box that 

contained an old picture of Patrick Quirk riding his horse and buggy along with other family photos. 

Motion was made to reimburse $28 for the postage to the McGinnis family by Bob Samiagio, seconded by Pam 

Fields.  Motion was unanimous. 

John Swift, from W. Virginia who is the grandson of Judge Swift from Milford, visited the museum this month.  

He was very pleased with the picture we gave him of his grandfather. 

Motion was made to purchase a new printer by Anne, seconded by Ron Marino.  Motion was unanimous.  We 

will purchase the ink cartridges for the new printer from WB Mason. 

The new parking spaces behind Memorial Hall were discussed.  Sue Edmonds, Library Director, invited all of 

us to attend the next Trustees meeting, April 13, at 7 pm. 

Ron Marino will check into the program “Birds of Prey” for our October annual open house and Pam Fields 

will contact a speaker who she recommended. 

Diane DiVittorio Strauss will deliver the Sacco and Vanzetti court records this summer.  She was fortunate to 

obtain them for us from a professor in New York for our Museum. 

Motion to adjourn was made at 8:35 by Anne, seconded by Pam.  Motion was unanimous.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for Wednesday, May 10, at 7 pm in Memorial Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Anne Lamontagne 
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